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July 8, 2020 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Members of the Board of Education 

 

From:  Jack R. Smith, Superintendent of Schools 

 

Subject: Honors Health Course Offered During Summer 2020 (05-28-20-03) 

 

 

Question 

 

During the Montgomery County Public Schools Recovery of Learning Plan discussion, 

Mrs. O’Neill requested information regarding the possibility of offering Honors Health during  

the summer to secondary school students.   

 

Response 

 

As part of the Montgomery County Public Schools (MCPS) summer program offerings in summer 

2020, MCPS Virtual Summer School is offering Comprehensive Health Education for secondary 

students at the honors level.  Specific information about summer program offerings is available on 

the web site. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Niki T. Hazel, associate superintendent  

for curriculum and instructional programs, Office of Teaching, Learning, and Schools, via e-mail 

at Niki_T_Hazel@mcpsmd.org. 

 

JRS:JSW:NTH:jpm 

 

Copy to: 

   Executive Staff 

   Mr. Beaubien 

   Mrs. Grant 

   Mr. Murphy 

   Ms. Webb 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.montgomeryschoolsmd.org%2Fdepartments%2Fextendedhours%2Fsummerschool%2Fcourses.aspx&data=02%7C01%7CJacqueline_P_Miller%40mcpsmd.org%7C5aa71c021935427d864408d811ef1da4%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C1%7C0%7C637279065969937127&sdata=BDSSrStUyjzscxrTifIPPh4VbydN0S5n3C95jQxJ114%3D&reserved=0
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